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Death Investigation 
 

UPDATE: At approximately 12 p.m. on Saturday, August 12, two individuals who are not 
affiliated with the university were taken into custody in connection with the situation on 
campus this morning.  Through the course of the investigation, detectives from the USF Police 
Department tracked the persons of interest to another county in Florida outside of the Tampa 
Bay region where they were arrested.  
  
The safety of the USF community is always our highest priority. We do not believe there is an 
active threat to the campus community.  
  
As always, students, faculty, and staff are encouraged to remain vigilant and aware of their 
environment and to immediately report suspicious activity by calling 911. 
  
Unless additional information develops, there will be no further updates. 
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